
From: Jennifer LaFromboise-Wagner JenniferL@bps.k12.mt.us
Subject: Eligibility for Prom

Date: April 7, 2021 at 7:28 PM
To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us, Carlene Adamson CarleneA@bps.k12.mt.us

Greetings

Do I need to bring anything to the board for eligibility for prom? It states in the activities handbook students are to be
eligible for dances.

If so we would need to bring it forth tomorrow so students can get their tuxes and dresses.

Thanks

-- 

Think Positive ~ Be Positive

Jennifer LaFromboise-Wagner, Ed. S. 
Browning High School
Principal
406-338-2745


